A STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

January 25, 1991

Bruce King POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOEIBS. NEW MEXICO B8241-1380
GOVERNOR (505) 393-616

Conoco Inc.
10 Desta Drive West
Midland, TX 79705

Attn: Jerry Hoover

Re: SEMU #95-J Sec. 23, T20S, R37E - R-9327 (SWD)
SEMU #9-0 Sec. 23, T20S, R37E - R-9328 (SWD)

Gentlemen:

As per your conversation with Evelyn Downs of this office the above-
referenced wells are to be converted to disposal well as authorized
by orders R-9327 and R-9328.

However, the intention filed with the BLM indicates you plan to
injection into intervals not authorized by said orders. After
conferring with Jim Morrow, OCD Santa Fe, it is recommended that
you submit a Tetter to Santa Fe with a copy to Hobbs stating that
you desire to inject into interval other than what was authorized
by orders along with a strip Tog of the San Andres indicating that
your proposed perforations will all be in the San Andres formation.

This documentation should clear up the matter.
Very truly yours,

OIL GONSERVATION DIV;SION

[/ o

Hérry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

P.S. The proposed injection interval for #95 is only 64 feet outside
the approved interval 4160-5020 and may not need any additional
clarification. However, you may want to visit with Jim Morrow in
Santa Fe office on this. His phone number is (505) 827-58009.



